
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date — 08/19/22   

 
CAE Healthcare Request for Waiver 

 
CAE Healthcare is seeking a request for waiver from the City Colleges of Chicago’s M/WBE Contract Participation Plan for 
the purcahse of our patient simulators. The Apollo Patient Simualtor and Juno Nursing Manikin to be purchased by City 
Colleges of Chicago are manufactured solely by CAE Healthcare. No other vendor is authorized to manufacture CAE 
Healthcare simualtors and CAE Healthcare is unable to seek participation on the manufacturing of these simulators due to the 
proprietary design, development and engineering of our patient simulators. 

For any questions or further clarification required please contact the undersigned. 
 
 Sincerly, 
 
Grace Gagliano, 
Proposal Specialist 
grace.gagliano@cae.com 
941-504-5598 
                      
 

Signature 

6300 Edgelake Drive  
Sarasota, FL 34240 

TC. 941-504-5598 
E. grace.gagliano@@cae.com 
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